
96.04.02

DOMESTIC

1 L

C-I-L

READY TO USE

SPOT WEEDER

Controls Dandelion, Plantain, and Chickweed.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 18383 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
mecoprop d-isomer  3 g/L
2,4-D              3 g/L
dicamba          0.3 g/L
(All present as amines)

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario  

N4S 8P6

Made in Canada

Controls Dandelion, Plantain, Chickweed, Clover, Bedstraw,
Buttercup, Black Medic, English Daisy, Healall, Creeping Charlie,
Knotweed,  Ragweed, Shepherd's Purse.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Use only in upright
position.  Sprayer is tamper-resistant for the safety of the
user.  Depress button on nozzle and rotate nozzle counter
clockwise until desired spray patter is achieved.  Stand close to



the weed.  No need to bend down.  Wet the weed with one or two
short bursts.  Repeat as necessary.  Fertilize and water the lawn
to fill in bare spots after the weeds are killed.  Knotweed and
Ground Ivy may require repeated applications.

NOTE:  Excessive wetting of grasses around weed may cause some
injury.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. May be harmful if
swallowed.  Wash hands after use.  Avoid contact  with eyes, skin
or clothing.  Do not allow spray mist or vapours  to contact any
plants other than those being treated.  Do not use  on bent
grass.  Do not store near feed, fertilizer, seed, pesticides  or
food.  Do not contaminate water supplies or bodies of water.   DO
NOT re-use the empty container.  Dispose of empty container in 
garbage.  Store above 0EC.

Protective Clothing: Wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants, socks
and shoes. 

Operator Use Precautions: Wash hands before eating, drinking,
using tobacco or using the toilet.  If pesticide penetrates
clothing, remove immediately; then wash contaminated skin
thoroughly and shower.  Launder contaminated clothing separately
before reuse.  

Re-entry Interval: Do not allow people (other than applicator) or
pets on treatment area during application.  Do not enter treated
areas until spray has thoroughly dried.

FIRST AID

If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes.  Get medical
attention if irritation develops.  

If on skin, wash with soap and water.  

If swallowed, obtain medical treatment or contact a Poison
Control Centre.

For additional product information or in case of emergency,
spills or fire call toll-free 1-800-268-2806.

C-I-L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc. NU-GRO Corporation is a
Registered User.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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